Emails re safety of path near RHS
To whom it may concern

1 Stutton Village School walk to RHS two to three times a week to use the facilities .

2 Parents walk their children to and from privately rented houses at RHS to Stutton Village School.
3 The majority of houses on the left ( to the oak tree) are privately let and nothing to do with RHS.
4 The concern is the footpath is NARROW round the bend and traffic is speeding round the bend

What | have suggested to Suffolk Highways is to have larger 30mph signs before you gets to the
bend into RHS from Stutton.

Plus have a larger sign of Holbrook and speed limit (as is the sign on the other end of Holbrook)

This has nothing to do with RHS but the area just before it ,where the children walk round the blind
bend, every week.

You will note | have a number from Suffolk Highways about this concern 484357.

| do hope you are able to help in this matter of safety?

I responded to say | would have a look at the situation as | couldn’t immediately visualise her
description, and she resplied:

Dear Jo,

Thank you for coming back to me so promptly.

The answer | received from Suffolk Highways was to progress this through the local council!
The bend is just before the RHS and not in their area.

| am suggesting the Holbrook sign be the same as the one on the otherside of the Village, warning of
speeding.

Plus two larger 30 mph signs just after that.
It would be a good idea to have the speed sign in RHS actually working,as well!

To confirm that the houses up to the oak tree are privately let now, with three families with young
children.

| hope this is of some help to clarify the area that the kids from Stutton Primary walk to use the
facilities at RHS .

Happy to forward Suffolk Highways email, if still required.

Kind regards



